Rosenberg Corey

From: Sandeep Kumar <sandeepkumar@mindspring.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 10:59 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support SB 860

Hello,

I am an Oregon resident and | am asking you to support SB 860 to bring mental health parity to our health care system.
Thank you,

Sandeep Kumar



Rosenberg Corey

From: Sandeep Kumar <sandeepkumarpdx@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 10:24 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: SB 860

Hello,

I am writing to please support SB 860 to have mental health parity in Oregon.

Thank you,

Sandeep Kumar, MS

LPC #C3405
Sandeepkumarpdx@gmail.com
325 NW 21st Ave.

Suite 104

Portland, OR 97209
www.sandeepkumarpdx.com
971-277-1027

NOTE: Email is not a secure or confidential method of communication and | cannot guarantee the privacy of any
information you disclose via e-mail. Please feel free to call me directly if you have concerns about confidentiality and
wish to talk with me privately.
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